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  Netel Holding AB (publ) Fågelviksvägen 9 145 84 Stockholm

Netel appoints ABG Sundal Collier as liquidity 
provider

Netel Group Holding AB has appointed ABG Sundal Collier (“ABGSC”) as liquidity provider for 
the company’s shares listed on Nasdaq Stockholm.

The commitment takes place within the framework of Nasdaq Stockholm’s rules on liquidity 
providers. ABGSC undertakes to continuously during the opening hours quote prices for Netel’s 
share in accordance with the at all time prevailing minimum requirements for liquidity providers 
set out by Nasdaq Stockholm aiming at improving the liquidity of the share and reducing the 
spread.

ABGSC’s assignment commences on 4 May 2022.
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